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Firefighters use “Jaws of Life “ to Rescue Accident Victim   
Date/Time: May 17th, 2014 
Location: Highway 247 at Chaparral Ave, Landers  
Incident:  Traffic Collision 
Summary: 
At approximately 4pm the San Bernardino County Fire Dept. received reports of a traffic collision with a person trapped in the vehicle.  Additional reports included a vehicle had rolled over and a single occupant was trapped.  County Fire arrived on scene a few minutes after dispatch with a Paramedic Engine Company, Paramedic Ambulance and a Battalion Chief along with a Paramedic Ambulance from Morongo Basin.   County Fire Paramedics determined the patient’s injuries would require transport to the closest trauma center.  It was also determined that the patient would need to be extricated from the vehicle using the “Jaws of Life”.   After a short extrication the patient was removed from the vehicle and transferred to Desert Regional Medical Center via Morongo Basin Ambulance.   
San Bernardino County Fire would like to remind drivers that it is always the best practice to wear your seatbelt while in a moving vehicle.   In this instance the patient was seat belted at the time of the accident, which without a doubt prevented more serious life threatening injuries.   SEATBELTS SAVE LIVES!  

     Photos can be seen under Latest News @ www.sbcfire.org 
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